Regulatory Bodies

Professional Organisations such as NMC / HPC have standard of conduct & professional practice which members are required to adhere to.

When an investigation is underway it is important that the investigating officers consider the relevant professional code as well as the Board’s local policies / standard operating procedures. This is important because such staff require to be registered in order to do their job.

Any breach of a professional code is addressed separately by the professional body; i.e. a report of any breach would typically go to the professional body following a disciplinary hearing. Consideration should also be given to referring to PVG if necessary. 

The management case for the disciplinary hearing would state which part of the code the employee was allegedly in breach of. 

For example, in the above allegation the following sentence would be added:-

As such there is an alleged breach of NMC Code parts 26 (You must consult and take advice from colleagues when appropriate) and 42; (You must keep clear and accurate records of the discussions you have, the assessments you make, the treatment and medicines you give and how effective these have been).

